
SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Shop for your school 

21st March, 2017 at 6:30pm at Petrol, 289 Given Terrace, Paddington 

The first event of the year for the women of Windsor – get your tickets soon! 

If you’re new to Windsor, or you’ve never been to Shop for your School before, we encourage you to 

come along to this fun evening event. We showcase the new season’s fashion modelled by beautiful 

Windsor mums and teachers. It’s a great night out with the girls - catch up with your old friends and 

make new ones. 

15% of the takings from any fashion purchases made on the night are donated by Petrol to our 

P&C. In addition, all proceeds from our fantastic raffle, ticket and bar sales go back to our P&C. 

Great reasons to support the event in any way you can.  

Tickets for both the raffle and the night will go on sale next week. They usually sell quickly, so it’s a 

good idea to organise your posse now!  

RAFFLE PRIZES 

This year we will be putting a big focus on our raffle prizes. If you have a business this is a great 

opportunity to promote it to the wonderful Windsor community. In the past we have been 

generously provided with large items like a holiday and leather jacket. We auctioned these items on 

the night to great success. We are also able to package up smaller donations. So no prize too big…or 

too small! 

VOLUNTEERS 

We will be doing a call-out for volunteers in the coming weeks to help with the raffle, catering, 

ticketing, set-up and pack-up. While we’re fine-tuning roles, you are welcome to register your 

interest early.  

Contact Lisa Brewster on 0450 554 007 lisajbrewster@gmail.com with your greatly appreciated 

offers of help.  
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